February 9, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that barrel racers in Australia wishing to qualify
and participate in the 2017 NBHA Youth, Senior or World champions
held in Perry, Georgia, must do so through the recognized NBHA

THE NBHA affiliate. Only names that are forwarded to us by this body will be
EXECUTIVE STAFF
allowed to compete.
WILLIAM S. MORRIS Il
PETE MAY If you have any questions about this or would like to verify your
SHERRY FULMER ability to qualify, please contact Melissa Kattenberg at
Melissa.kattenberg@cardno.com.au or Suzanne Brooks at
chelwoodfarm@hotmail.com.
The National Barrel Horse Association based in Augusta, Georgia,
USA is the largest barrel racing association in the world. It is an honor
to host contestants and visitors from Australia each year. | encourage
all barrel racers to make certain that they are participating in events
sanctioned by the correct organization.
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Sherry H. Fulmgr

NBHA Executive Director



